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Subscribe to Prayer Tip Tuesday
Every Tuesday you can receive a short email with tips to

encourage and inform your prayer life and the prayer life of
your church.

CLICK HERE TO SUBSCRIBE
Harvest does not rent our email lists to other organizations.
On rare occasions, we will use our lists to inform our friends
of prayer events or initiatives of national or international
importance, and occasionally we will use our lists to inform
our friends of a financial need in the ministry.

Harvest Prayer Ministries
P.O. Box 10667
Terre Haute, IN 47801
email: info@harvestprayer.com
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